St Ann’s                                               St Mary’s
Deepcar                                               Penistone
   Parish Core Group Minutes 9th March at St Mary’s

Attendees:

Fr Stan Maciuszek                                                     Maureen Aldous

Anne Roberts                                                              Pat Deakin

Apologies

Kaye Ward

Father Stan opened the meeting with a prayer

No actions from previous meeting.
We discussed items that had been brought up from last forum.

1 Hall Bookings-Maureen named contact person with a group from St Ann’s.

2 St Ann’s grounds tidying father Stan suggested the Saturday 28th march. Morning or Afternoon.

3 We discussed the leaflet that Chris brought (a church newsletter) which we agreed would be extra work for whoever did the Parish Newsletter.

4 The gift aid envelopes for visitors to the parish. Father did not think we had so many visitors to need them.

5 Ann asked if the ladies who did the church cleaning could have some other way to heat water as they felt the Urn was dangerous. Maureen asked if Kettles would be okay. It was decided to purchase a kettle.

6 Maureen asked about the trees that hang over the footpath. It was decided 

Maureen would find out how much it would cost to have them cut back.

7 It was asked how St Mary’s 50th Anniversary celebrations were going. There was to be a meeting the following Thursday.

8 Dates for next meeting 
 Core                                                                         Forum
June 8th (St Ann’s)                                                            June 22nd (St Ann’s)

October 5th (St Mary’s)                                                    October 12th (St Mary’s)
